
INVITATION TO BID  
#22-098 WATER TREATMENT PLANT HVAC UPGRADES  

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon, Missouri is accepting sealed bids for an HVAC upgrade project. 
Specifications are available at www.ofallon.mo.us under Bid Opportunities. 
 
Interested vendors should submit sealed bids clearly marked “Bid #22-098 Water 
Treatment Plant HVAC Upgrades” to the City of O’Fallon, Attn: Christine Grabin, 100 
North Main Street, O’Fallon, MO 63366 by 3:00 P.M. CST on January 3, 2023.  
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 
informality.  The City of O’Fallon also reserves the right to select the lowest and/or best 
bidder as determined by the City in its sole discretion. 
 

http://www.ofallon.mo.us/

